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Zeffy Food Ordering is now open for First Term! You can place your orders anytime between 
Tuesday, September 9 and Tuesday, September 23, 2025. 

Place your orders here: 
https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/september-january-food-days-2025--2026 

 
Or scan the QR code below. 

 

We’re offering: 

 Weekly Pizza Days 

 Bi-weekly Booster Juice 

 Monthly Subway 

 Monthly Gacia’s Pasta 

 One Hot Dog Day 

First Food Day: Tuesday, October 14 – Pizza Day 

 
Important: No late orders will be accepted, so be sure to get your orders in before the deadline. 

If you require any help navigating the Zeffy ordering system, please don’t hesitate to reach out — 
we’re happy to assist. 

 

Home & School Meet & Greet – Thursday, September 18 at 7:00 PM 

Join us for our Home & School Meet & Greet to learn more about what we do, how your 
membership makes a difference, and why your vote matters. 

Please RSVP to: balaclavahands@gmail.com 
Location details will be emailed to H&S members and all RSVPs the Monday before the event. 
Light food and drinks will be provided. We hope to see you there! 
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Upcoming Fundraiser: Big Box of Cards & Candles – October 1–22 

We’re launching our fall Big Box of Cards & Candles Fundraiser on October 1! 

Available options: 

 Birthday, All Season, and Greeting Card Boxes – $35 

 Candle Boxes – $40 

Orders will be delivered around the week of November 12. 
This is a great way to support our school and get practical, high-quality items. More details coming 
soon. 

 

Visit Our New Website 

Stay up to date with all things Home & School on our new website: 
https://sites.google.com/ofhsa.ca/Balaclava 

You can also subscribe to our calendar and keep up to date with all food days, fundraisers and 
events! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We’re looking forward to a great year together! 

 
Balaclava Home & School Executives 
Email: balaclavahands@gmail.com 

 


